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In The News: Gov. Walker is Leading on School Safety 

[Madison, Wis.] – Highlighting his commitment to ensuring that no child should feel unsafe in our 

schools, Gov. Walker signed his bipartisan, $100 million school safety plan into law on Monday. 

 

Gov. Walker has taken bold action by investing in a bipartisan plan to keep our children safe in 

school. The plan provides important grant funding that will allow communities to invest in safety 

measures to help protect against threats. Wisconsin is working, and Gov. Walker is leading on 

school safety. 

 

Check out what’s in the news: 

 

From Appleton Post-Crescent: “A $100 million plan to improve school safety in Wisconsin is ‘critically 

important for students,’ Gov. Scott Walker said Monday after he signed the bill into law in front of 

fourth-graders at Victor Haen Elementary School.” 

 

From WBAY: “’This is just one more commitment to make sure that our students, our teachers, our 

staff, and our parents and all who visit our schools are absolutely safe going forward,’ Walker said.” 

 

From NBC 26: “Gov. Scott Walker signed a $100 million package of school safety bills into law 

Monday morning, surrounded by a fourth-grade class at Victor Haen Elementary in Kaukauna.” 

 

From WEAU: "Governor Walker stops in western Wisconsin as he continues his school safety plan 

tour. He spoke about the $100 million plan at Mound View Elementary in Elk Mound. He signed the 

bill into law Monday.” 
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